
 

 

 

Knights’ Kids 2023                  

Needs Your Help                                       

to Sponsor a Child in Need 
     The fifteenth annual Knights’ Kids Christmas Shopping Event will take place on Saturday, 

December 2. This event is hosted by the Corpus Christi Knights of Columbus Council 10062 

with the assistance of JCPENNEY Ahwatukee and store associates. 

     As in previous years’ events, a group of children attending the Frank School in Guadalupe 

will be shopping with the Knights of Columbus and other volunteers. It is expected that as 

many as 50 children could be in the group. Each volunteer and child will shop with a list of 

items which could total as much as $125.00 per child. JCPENNEY and associates provide treats 

and a gift for each child. Additional details will be given at the event.  

   Yes, we need volunteers! Participation in this event is open to all parishioners. Volunteers 

under 18 years old should be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian. Our volunteers must 

have completed the Diocese of Phoenix Safe Environment Training course. If you need to com-

plete the Safe Environment Training, please visit phoenix.cmgconnect.org.  Volunteers are 

asked to come to the JCPENNEY Ahwatukee store on Saturday, December 2 at 7 AM. Registra-

tion and child assignments will take place before the children arrive. Volunteers, please use 

better judgement if you are not feeling well enough that day.  

     In addition to volunteers we welcome monetary donations of any amount. Checks should 

be payable to: Knights of Columbus 10062 Charities, Inc. with “Knights’ Kids” entered on 

the memo line.   Kindly consider mailing donations in advance to: Knights of Columbus 10062 

Charities, Inc., Corpus Christi Catholic Church, 3550 E. Knox Road, Phoenix, AZ 85044.                                       

Donations will also be accepted at the store on Saturday, December 2 between 7 and 8 AM.  

      May God bless you for your goodness. As always, we appreciate your assistance and gener-

osity. Your support helps us to perform works beyond our usual limitations. Thank you! 

 


